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TO ALL PASTORS, ELDERS AND CHURCH CLERKS  
OF THE EAST JAMAICA CONFERENCE 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
Warm Christian greetings! 
 
I acknowledge your selfless service and outstanding contribution to the work of the 
Secretariat over the third quarter of 2022. You have dedicated countless hours to 
preparing and submitting the Statistical report that is so critical to the work and mission 
of the Church.  
 
I am pleased to advise you that of the 98 organized churches in the Conference, 88 
churches, or just about 90% have sent in Statistical Reports for the quarter.  
The number of Churches that have reported per zone is shown below: 
 
Zone Submitted Reports Total Churches 
1 17 22 
2 24 25 
3 24 27 
4 23 24 

 
On behalf of the administration of the East Jamaica Conference, heartfelt thanks and 
appreciation to all Pastors, Elders, and hard-working Church Clerks who go beyond the 
call of duty to get the work done.  
 
May God bless your efforts as together we work towards 100% of Churches reporting for 
the fourth quarter and beyond. As you serve, please remember, “a crown of life awaits  
the faithful.” 
 
Your brother in Christ, 

 
Melvin Francis, (Pastor) 
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY/HR MANAGER 
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